



## Memorandum

Matthew Quinn Senior Radiation Safety Officer

**ES&H Section** 

P.O. Box 500, MS 371 Kirk Road and Pine Street Batavia, Illinois 60510-5011 USA Office: 630.840.5175

mquinn@fnal.gov

Date:

February 11, 2020

To:

Keith Gollwitzer, Chair - Shielding Assessment Review Panel

From:

Matthew Quinn, Senior Radiation Safety Officer Man

Re:

Approval of Shielding Assessment

Message:

Keith,

I have reviewed your memo of February 10th, 2020 recommending my approval of the Muon Campus Shielding Assessment for 8 GeV Beam Transmission to the Diagnostic Absorber, dated February 5th 2020.

I concur that the assessment is satisfactory in terms of methodology, completeness, and compliance with the Fermilab Radiological Control Manual and thus approve of this assessment and planned operations within its scope.

Cc:

J. Anderson

N. Chelidze

M. Geelhoed

P. Kasper

A. Kenney

T. Kobilarcik

M. Lindgren

R. Madiar

C. Mansfield

E. McHugh

W. Schmitt

K. Vaziri